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	Arts and Tourism   


	To:
	Obote Hope

	From:
	Amanda Davis (Camden Art’s and Tourism) 

	Date:
	Tuesday 9 December

	Re:
	Francis Crick Institute
Site r/o British Library
Brill Place

NW1 2DB

	Proposal:
	Details of a scheme for public art as required by condition 8 of planning permission (2010/4721/P) dated 10/03/2011 for the development to provide a biomedical research centre.

	Reference:
	2014/6680/P


Comments Here

Camden Arts and Tourism have been involved in this commission since the very early stages, with one of our officers (Anna Vickery, now on maternity leave) sitting on the artist selection panel. The artwork is a 14m high sculpture – perfectly located to announce the entrance to the institute in a breath-taking and bold way.
The approach submitted to Camden’s Statues and Memorials process was made of stainless steel – resulting in a more brighter/shiny finish. The version now submitted to Planning is made of Cor-ten, a material with a brown rust like appearance which is a dramatic change to the original stainless steel version. This will have quite a different impact on the public realm, as opposed to the stainless steel approach originally submitted to Statues and Memorials. It is worth noting the change during this consultation stage as it demonstrates the evolution of the artwork.

Arts and Tourism have been advised that the chair of the selection panel and other panel members have approved the change, and because of this, it is apparent that the development of the artwork has been duly considered.
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